
September 2024 
 
 
 

Notice of Change in Displayed Price and Shipping Charges 

 

We would like to inform you that we will change the price display method and courier shipping 
charges for the Japanese Pharmacopoeia Reference Standard and other reference standards 
on October 1, 2024.  
Currently, the displayed price of the reference standard includes the handling charge, but 
from October 1, the displayed price of the reference standard will not include the handling 
charges. Instead, the handling charges will not change and remain 10% of the price of the 
reference standard. Please confirm on the quotation/invoice that there will be no change in 
the total amount. In addition, the courier shipping charge will change from a flat rate to a 
different rate by country and region. For quotes or orders at the new price display method 
and the shipping charges, please contact us via our online store after October 1, 2024. 
 
Please note that all quotations and invoices have an expiration date. Quotations and invoices 
received by September 30 can be used until the expiration date. If you need quotations and 
invoices with the new price and new shipping charge, please apply via our online store after 
October 1.  
On the other hand, please note that quotations and invoices must be issued for each 
transaction and cannot be used after the transaction is completed even if they are within the 
expiration date. 
 
We thank you for your support and look forward to serving you in the future. 
 

 PMRJ Online Store  https://www.pmrj-ec.jp/aec/user/?lang=en 
     Request of quotation  https://www.pmrj-ec.jp/aec/user/special_order?lang=en 
 
  


